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 Points to Remember for w/b12th March 2017  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

DATES 
 

March  

Friday 23rd – Mrs Mansfield begins maternity leave, Mrs 

Cairns & Mrs Leslie take over as Acting Head & Acting 

Deputy of the Federation  

Thursday 22nd -11am Recorder performance for  

    Class 3 families  

 

Wednesday 28th – Weaverham Music Festival Class 3  

Thursday 29th – 2:40pm Attendance Celebration  

                                      Assembly                                

                           Reports go out for Years 1-5 

                           Pupils finish for Easter  

 

April 

Monday 16th – Pupils return to school  

 

May  

Wednesday 9th – Friday 11th – Year 4 to Conway 

Monday 14th – Thursday 17th – Year 6 SATs 

Friday 18th – Year 6 Treat Day!  

14th - 25th May – Year 2 SATs  

Friday 25th – Pupils finish for half term 

 

June 

Monday 4th – Pupils return to school  

Wk beginning Monday 11th – Year 1 Phonics Check  

 

July 

Wk beginning Monday 9th – Y6 Transition Wk WHS 

Friday 20th – Pupils finish for summer  
 

Please note that these dates can change due to unforeseen circumstances. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT PAY                               

We are aware that some parents are experiencing 

difficulties. We have reported these to ParentPay 

and will get back to you with solutions as soon as 

we can. If any other difficulties arise, please do let 

us know.  

 

ACORNS OFSTED  

As our sister school in the Federation, we felt 

parents may be interested in reading the recent 

Ofsted Inspection report that was published 

earlier this week. There is a link on the Acorns 

website to the report itself.  

As our staff work so closely together across the 

two schools, and many of them in fact have 

taught in both, we would also like to take this 

opportunity to say well done and thank you to all 

of them for the hard work and dedication they 

have shown over the last few years.   

OLIVER AUDITIONS 

Storyhouse Theatre in Chester are offering an exciting 

opportunity for children & young adults aged between 9-

21 years-old to audition for their upcoming performance 

of Oliver!                                                            

Auditions are to be held on Sunday 18th March.                    

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children and young 

people in and around Cheshire, and I know many of our 

Whitley pupils would thrive from this challenge.  

For more information go to: 

www.castawaytheatre.co.uk 

Best of luck to anyone who goes – let us know!  

 

 

FoWS LOTTO                                                        

10th Feb should have said ‘13 - C. Pitchford -£50’                        

Sat 3rd March - 36 – Rollover                        

Wed 7th March - 29 - E. Langton - £50                

 

 

 

Saturday's draw will be for £50 

 

 

 

 

STAY & LEARN  

Thank you to all those mums, grandmas and 

significant females who were able to attend our 

special Stay & Learn in Class 1 today. We hope 

you enjoyed it as much as your children did!  

 

 

 

Saturday's draw will be for £50 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.castawaytheatre.co.uk/

